MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

600 North Robert Street
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mailing Address: Voice: (651) 361-7900
P.O. Box 64620 TTY: (651) 361-7878
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 Fax: (651) 361-7936

September 20, 2013

John Shockley VIA E-MAIL

Ohnstad Twichell, P.C. (jshockley@ohnstadlaw.com)
Alerus Financial Building

P. O. Box 458

West Fargo, ND 58078-0458

Re: A-7861 Barnesville/Barnesville Township
(Ordinance No. 2013-09; Ernst/Egge Property; 4.93 acres)

Dear Mr. Shockley:

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced ordinance
for annexation to the City of Barnesville. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in
future communications regarding this proposed annexation.

As we discussed, you will be submitting an additional map that will more clearly show the area
proposed for annexation; and a letter from the City stating their intent for reimbursement to the
Township pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.036.

When these requirements are met, this matter will be scheduled for review. If you have any
questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

ST Ho/mar—

Starlene J. Holman

State Program Administrator, Senior
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit
star.holman@state.mn.us
651-361-7909

SJH

c¢: Michael Rietz, Barnesville City Administrator (mrietz@bvillemn.net)




